
Steven Toleikis is retiring 

Please join us as we celebrate his 40 year teaching career! 

 

What: Retirement Celebration for Mr. T 

When: Thursday December 7, 2017 

  1:30-2:00 Recognition Assembly in the EMJS gym 

  2:00-3:00 Class celebration, open to parents and former students 

4:00-6:00 Tea and coffee reception, open to paying guests only. Cost is $20 

per person to go towards refreshments and a gift. Tickets can be 

purchased in the office until November 30. 

RSVP: To Ashley Frketich at afrketich@sd61.bc.ca no later than November 30, 2017. 

Please indicate what portion(s) of the celebration you will be attending. 

Please bring a photo, memory, or story about Mr. T that is ready to put in a keepsake 

book for him.  
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